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By completing the survey you will also be giving MLA valuable information to use when we
speak to our legislators. The survey identifies priorities compiled from concerns that have been
shared with us over the past few years. If there are other priorities that you believe MLA should
address, please add them to the list. The survey results will be used by the MLA Advocacy and
Legislative Committee to prioritize the 2022-2023 agenda and will address what you want us to
work on in the coming year.

  

Please complete the survey by Friday, August 12, 2022, at 11:59 PM. The survey is quick and
simple – it will take no more than 10 minutes to fill out and submit.

  

Thank you in advance for taking the time to share your opinions with us! Your perspective will
help shape MLA's priorities for the coming year and beyond.

  Take the Survey
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https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/QWZYV5P

